From: grotwel, Hannah (N
Sent: 13 November 2020 16:
To: Planning Services

Subject: Response to ¢ Land to the north of CDEW Screening Site, Thistleworth Farm, Worthing
Road, Horsham RH13 8NR WSCC/048/20

Hello James

We have already responded to this application (Ref HA/2020/122658/01) however we have since
been made aware of some further information with regards to the land raising on site. A substantial
quantity of waste has been imported to land raise. This waste has been provided by an unauthorised
and unlicensed facility (an illegal waste site). It cannot be presumed the material used for this is of an
acceptable type and we have not been informed through the proper processes what type(s) of waste
has been deposited and buried on site. This type of work would require an ‘environmental deposit of
waste permit’ from the Environment Agency which has not been sought and has therefore not been
regulated by us.

Although this is a permitting issue and not a planning issue, | am sending you this for your information
and awareness. We encourage the applicant to contact us to discuss the permitting issue.

Kind regards

Hannah

Hannah Brothwell | Planning Advisor | Sustainable Places | Solent and South Downs
Area | Environment Planning and Engagement
Environment Agency | Romsey Depot | Canal Walk | Romsey | Hampshire | SO51 7LP

Working in partnership to enable sustainable growth and create better places
for people and wildlife
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This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential
and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify
the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this
email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before
opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under
the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.





